Shorland, Anne

IR
From: Hewitson, Annette <annette.hewitson@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 March 2017 15:26
To: Shorland, Anne
Subject: East Lindsey Local Plan - proposed minor modifications

This message originated from outside your organization

Dear Anne,

Thank you for your letter of 8" March 2017 regarding the minor modifications to the Local Plan. 1 have review the
Planning Policy Committee agenda papers and although we didn’t class our representations as objections, | would
like to confirm that we are pleased to see our suggested changes to provide additional clarity regarding flood risk to
the sites being allocated in Marshchapel. These include changes to supporting text for MAR217, MAR226, MAR300
and MAR304.

Kind regards,
Annette

Annette Hewitson
Principal Planning Adviser

Environment Agency

Waterside House, Waterside North, Lincoln, LN2 5HA
& 02030 254924

@ 54924 (internal)

YD annette.hewitson@environment-agency.gov.uk
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